
PASSIONIST FAMILY GROUP NEWS:  Martin PFG:   

Wednesday July 4 10am at the Church Complex 

Marcel Authier will speak to the group about his travels overseas and the works 

he and Toni have undertaken over the years in Thailand. 

Marcel is an entertaining speaker and most interesting. Usual morning tea and 

a small donation please. 

Wednesday July 18 at 10am at the Church Complex 

Morning tea and a chance to catch up with each other. The usual small  

morning tea and a small donation please. 

 

PLAYGROUP:  Parents and caregivers of babies and pre-schoolers come for a 

coffee and a play on Mondays from 9.30am to 11.30am in the STM parish 

lounge (during term time).  New people are always welcome. 

 

YOUNG ADULTS:  Contact Amy : a.r.rutten@gmail.com or ph 027 474 8181. 

 

CHRISTIAN MEDITATION:  Wednesday 7.15—8.15pm in  STM Church. 

 

DAY OF PRAYER FOR REFUGEES AND MIGRANTS:  Every year Caritas provides 

materials to mark the Day of Prayer for Refugees and Migrants. This year, we 

are responding to Pope Francis’ call to reach out to migrants and refugees and 

welcome, protect, promote and integrate.  We are also responding to Cardinal 

Tagle’s call for a Global Week of Action. 

The Pope and the Cardinal's invitations form part of the global Caritas Interna-

tionalis campaign—Share the Journey—which promotes engaging with one 

another. Caritas agencies around the world are hosting events and launching 

local campaigns with refugees and migrants at the centre, encouraging com-

munities to welcome, protect, promote and integrate. 

 

CARITAS EMERGENCY APPEAL FOR THE ROHINGYA REFUGEES IN BANGLADESH 

Since August, 700,000 Rohingya have fled from Myanmar to Bangladesh.  They 

are faced with the risk of flooding from monsoon rains. Caritas is working with 

Caritas Bangladesh and others to build retainer walls, stronger shelters and to 

meet the needs of the Rohingya people.   Caritas invites you to  support our 

emergency appeal.  

Right now, each donation is doubled (up to $250,000) by the NZ Aid  

Programme. To give call 0800 22 10 22 or go online to www.caritas.org.nz/

donate.  
 

NOTE:  The Parish office will be closed Monday, 25 June. 
 

IMPORTANT:  STM PARISH COMPLEX:  The security screen (next to toilets) will be 

closed from approximately 1pm (Mon-Fri) and opened at 7am each day.  If 

you (or group leader) use the complex outside these hours, please contact the  

office to find out where the keys are to unlock the screen. 

 

 

 

 
The Nativity of St John the Baptist, 24 June 2018 

 

 

HELLO FROM YOUR PARISH SCHOOL, ST THOMAS MORE:   At the 9.30am Mass  

today, we celebrate the life and faith of our Patron Saint. You will be treated to 

the St Thomas More play which we are filming at the moment. The donut wagon 

will be parked up after Mass and the PTA are holding a cake stall too.  (Cake 

stall will be held in the STM Church complex).  Please stay and join in the fun. If 

you have Facebook you can follow our school and see what we do every day.   

God Bless and thanks for your prayers.  Kath Joblin, Principal. 

 

FR DARREN IS SAYING GOODBYE TO ALL SAINTS BY THE SEA PARISH:  Fr Darren will 

be leaving the Parish on weekend of 30 July/1 August and will be Administrator 

at the Cathedral in Hamilton.  Farewell details will follow at a later date. 

 

SACRAMENTAL PROGRAMME – RECONCILIATION, FIRST HOLY COMMUNION AND 

CONFIRMATION:  We have an exciting new programme this year!  We invite reg-

istrations for children aged from year 4 who wish to receive the Sacraments of 

Reconciliation, Holy Communion and Confirmation.  The programme will begin 

on Tuesday, 7 August  until 18 September 2018.  The programme will begin with 

afternoon tea from 2.30pm and finish at 4.00pm. The Sacraments First Holy  

Communion and Confirmation will be held on Sun, 23 September 2018.  

To register, contact Lorraine:   Email:   dobson.cl@xtra.co.nz or phone the parish 

office. 

Note:  If your child (aged from year 4) is not Baptised and would like to join the 

Sacramental Programme, please contact Lorraine.  There will be a Baptism  

program starting on Tuesday, 3 July.   

 

INTERMENT OF ASHES:  For Maureen Lamain (wife of late Peter Lamain) will be 

held at Dudley Vercoe Cemetery, Te Puke,  Plot No. 1523. NEXT Saturday, 30 

June at 1.00pm. The ceremony will be followed by afternoon tea in No. 2 Road 

Hall, served by St. Vincent de Paul members. 

 

AQUINAS COLLEGE:  Enrolment applications close Fri, 6 July.  See noticeboard 

for more details.  Enquiries to Moira 543 9032 or email admin@aquinas.school.nz 

 

REQUIEM MASS for Sean Meehan will be held on Monday, 25 June at 12.00 noon 

at STM Church.  May he rest in peace. 

Papamoa Coast 
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PILGRIMAGE TO THE HOLY LAND:  Bishop Steve is interested in gauging potential 

interest in a pilgrimage in Sept-Oct 2019.  If interested in going please advise Bish-

op Steve's P.A., shonar@cdh.org.nz to register your interest.  As an indication of 

cost the 2017 pilgrimage was $9800 share twin for 23 days, including return airfares 

from Auckland  accommodation and most meals. A reasonable level of fitness is 

required.  

 

DOVE WOMEN’S RETREAT WEEKEND - 27 to 29 July:  Come and join us for a week-

end to be "Refreshed - Renewed - Restored".  The theme for 2018 is "Harvest" with 

guest speakers Wilma Conroy and Anne Claessens.  Willow Park Christian Camp, 

Eastern Beach, Auckland.  There are optional weekend registrations for residential 

or non-residential.  To register visit our website www.dove.org.nz or phone Shona 

Williams 07 543 0101 email shonawilliams58@gmail.com 

 

MAX18NZZ – A NATIONAL CATHOLIC EVENT FOR MEN: 28-30 September 2018, Kings 

College, Auckland.  Great lineup of international speakers, single room accommo-

dation, excellent food, not to be missed.   Details available at 

www.max18nz.info   EM enquiry@max18nz.info  or ph Jim Gribble on 027 249 5378. 

 

THE GOSPEL OF OUR LIVES - by Joy Cowley and Father Alan Roberts - 11/12 August:  

It is sometimes said that wisdom is life experience well digested. When we go a 

little further and examine the stories in our lives, we see each one as blessing and 

teaching, however we have regarded it at the time. One story must end for  

another story to begin, and God is with every part of it. Our lives are literally gospel 

or “good news.” 

 

EYES TO SEE; EARS TO HEAR - by Father Gerard Whiteford SM - 27/28 October 

Through the eyes of the artist and pen of the poet we are invited to spend time in 

prayer with familiar Gospel texts. 

 

THE LOVE-CHILD (ADVENT RETREAT) - by Joy Cowley - 1/2 December  

When God’s love was made flesh, the world changed.  We changed. 

This retreat goes beyond tinsel and gifts, beyond carols and nativity plays, to the 

deep mystery of the love for which we are made.  We too, are love-children. 

 

Full details, registration forms and cost for these Retreats may be found on the  

Cluny Sisters website - www.clunysisters.org.nz under the tab at the top "Retreat 

Centre" 2018 Programme.  Early registration is recommended as numbers are  

limited. 

MARRIED COUPLES: Revitalise and enrich your  

intimacy, love and romance in your marriage.  Attend 

the Marriage Encounter Weekend 13-15 July at Mt 

Richmond Hotel, Mt Wellington, Auckland.  Book now!  

Ph 0800-362686 or Christine & David Sloan 372-3581 or EM  

david.christinesloan@gmail.com      

 

Would you know someone who might consider life as a 

Marist priest or brother ?  

SOCIETY OF MARY PRIESTS AND BROTHERS is a community of 

men committed to lives of prayer and service, disciples of 

Jesus inspired by the example of His mother Mary, sharing 

the mission of the Church locally and internationally. 

If you know someone who might consider life as a Marist 

priest or brother there is an information and prayer weekend 

24-26 August.   Information at www.maristseminary.org.nz or 

facebook.com/marists. Email Fr Pat Breeze SM at  

vocations@smnz.org.nz 

 

READINGS FOR 13th Sunday in Ordinary Time, 1 July  

(Year B):  Wisdom 1:13-15,2:23-24  2..  2 Corinthians 8:7-9,13-

15  GOSPEL:  Mark 5:21-43 

 

HOSPITAL ADMISSIONS:  If you are admitted to Tauranga 

Hospital and would like to be visited by a Catholic chaplain, 

please complete the hospital admission form by stating you 

are a Roman Catholic.  

ARE YOU HOUSEBOUND?   If you would like to receive Holy 

Communion at home due to sickness or you are house-

bound, please contact the parish office. 

 

MASS INTENTIONS:  If you wish to have a Mass offered 

please complete the pink card in the church foyer and 

hand into office, or alternatively phone the office to  

arrange.  Mass offering envelopes are also available if you 

wish to make a donation.   

SUNDAY  
MASS TIMES 

 
Mt Maunganui 
9.30am & 5pm  

 
Te Puke 

Saturday Vigil  5pm 
 
 

WEEKDAY  
MASS TIMES 

 
Monday 
9am Mt 

 
Tuesday 
9am Mt  

 
Wednesday 

9am Mt 
 

Thursday 
9am Mt and 

9am Te Puke 
 

Friday 
9am Mt 

 
 

LITURGIES 
 

Tuesday 
9am Te Puke 

(Liturgy of Word & 
Holy Communion) 

 
Saturday 

9am Rosary Mt 
 

Anointing of Sick 
During Fri Mass at  Mt   

17 Aug,  
16 Nov 2018 

 
Reconciliation 

Wed to Friday (Mt)  
8.30am to 8.45am. 

Sat (TePuke) 4:30pm 
 

Maketu                
Maori Mass  

2nd Sunday 11.30am 
3rd Sunday  Liturgy  

service 11.30am  
 

NEW WEBSITE:  www.allsaintsbythesea.nz 
Parish Priest:  Fr Darren McFarlane;  Assistant Priest:  Fr Stuart Young 
17 Gloucester Rd, Mt Maunganui 3116.   Ph 07 575 4807  (Parish office Ex 2) 
Email:  admin@allsaintsbythesea.nz  Office hours:  9am to 12 noon Mon to Fri  

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THIS WEEK: 

Mon     

Tues    

Wed      

Thurs     Norrie Montague RIP (Mass at Te Puke) 

Fri     

Sat & Sun     All Saints by the Sea Parish  
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